
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

May 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Boydells Farm on Monday 13th May 

 

We are all really looking forward to our trip to Boydells Farm. 

 

REMINDER 

 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch, plenty of drinks and a waterproof jacket.  To ensure your 

child is comfortable whilst exploring the farm, they should wear jogging bottoms and trainers with 

their school polo shirt and jumper. 

 

We are due to return at approximately 4.30pm.  If we are going to be earlier or later, a text will be sent 

out. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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